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Statement by India during Interactive Dialogue at 4th UPR of Turkmenistan during the 44th Session of  Universal Periodic Review (UPR) Working Group (6-17 November 2023) delivered by Mr.K.S.Mohammed Hussain, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of India, Geneva on Geneva, 6 November 2023

Thank you Madam President,
India welcomes and thanks the delegation of Turkmenistan for the presentation of their National Report.
2.	We appreciate the various measures taken by Turkmenistan for promotion and protection of human rights since the last review. 
3.	We take note with appreciation the ratification of international instruments by Turkmenistan, including the Convention on the Crime of Genocide, as well as important ILO Conventions.
4.	We commend Turkmenistan’s engagement with human rights bodies and mechanisms, including submission of several treaty bodies national reports. 
5.	We take note of Turkmenistan’s effort to strengthen national legal system, by amending and supplementing Social Protection Code, Labour Code, anti corruption law and national youth policy. However, we regret that discriminatory stereotypes regarding the roles and responsibilities of women and men in society and in the family persist in Turkmenistan.
6. 	In the spirit of constructive dialogue, India recommends the following to Turkmenistan: 
a) fully and comprehensively implement the Constitutional provisions that form the bedrock of a true democracy such as those guaranteeing freedom of opinion, expression and assembly as well as freedom of religion and belief to its citizens. 
b) continue to effectively implement the National Plan of Action for Gender Equality for the period 2021-2025. 
7. We wish the delegation of Turkmenistan all success.  
I thank you. 
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